
 

 On Monday, August 17, 2015 the Peebles FFA Chapter hosted a 

back to school night to encourage incoming FFA members to get 

excited about participating in chapter activities this year. The offi-

cer team decorated the room and brought in refreshments to offer 

to the visiting students and parents.  The visiting time was from 

4pm until 7pm.  Many incoming FFA members visited the agricul-

ture room to learn about the in class experience, as well as the FFA 

part of agriculture classes. The FFA officers served as hosts to the 

Ag room and ambassadors to the Peebles FFA Chapter. They 

helped to welcome parents and students a like, had the chance to 

talk one-on-one with individuals about the FFA program and all 

that it entails. All in all, back to school night was a success and the 

incoming students are looking forward to their year in agriculture 

education and FFA!  

http://www.peebles.scoca-k12.org/ 



 

 Peebles FFA Chapter members traveled to the Ohio State Fair on August 3, 

2015 to volunteer their time to work the 

pork producer’s booth. The members 

and volunteers spent the morning enjoy-

ing the fair and the evening working the 

booth. We partner with the Pork Produc-

ers each year to create a working rela-

tionship with the organization. We work 

for them and they donate items for us to use during our 3rd Grade Ag Day 

Program and give us $100 for our vol-

unteer work. While working the booth 

members met many new people and got 

to explore “The Taste of Ohio’s” booths 

such as: Dairy, Pork, Chicken, Beef, and 

Lamb. While working at the Pork Booth 

members kept food items filled, put meals 

together and served refreshments to the cus-

tomers. All together this was a great learning 

experience for our chapter members and 

members can’t wait to go back next year! 

                             

http://www.peebles.scoca-k12.org/ 


